
  

Upon This Rock 

March 17, 2017 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an everlasting rock.”  Isaiah 26:4 

 

  
 
 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an 
everlasting rock.” Isaiah 26:4   

 

Lenten Services 
Wednesdays at 10 a.m. and 7 p.m.; Saturdays at 
6:30 p.m.; and Sundays 8:30 a.m. and 11a.m.  
 
Referral Program  
You can save $500 off next year’s tuition through 
Trinity’s Family Referral Program. When you refer 
a family who enrolls their Kindergarten – 8th grade 
child(ren) you will receive a $500 break. We have 
had a number of parents recommend Trinity to their 
friends and are enjoying the benefits of the tuition 
relief.  
 
Step-Up Night 
Next Thursday, March 23, is an important night for 
you and your child. Step-up Night is a tradition 
where you and your child “Step Up” to next year’s 
classroom. Children (and parents) meet their 
teacher, examine curriculum, and check out all the 
fun and exciting things that will occur in the next 
grade level. Invite a guest to Step-Up night and your 
child will receive three homework passes! If the 
family enrolls, you could have $500 off next year’s 
tuition. 
 
Open Enrollment  
Trinity Lutheran School has opened its enrollment to 
all families who do not attend presently. Interested 
parents can call Mr. Landgrave for more information, 
a school tour, or schedule a shadow visit for their 
child(ren). Families can go to www.MYTLS.org for 
more information. 
  
Existing Families – please enroll now to save your 
spot(s)! Tuition Assistance forms are due by Friday, 
March 24.  
 
  

 
 
 
 

 

Principal’s Letter 
 
8th Annual “Golf for the Kids” Golf Outing 
Mark your calendars, create a foursome, and plan on 
competing against Trinity’s finest golfers! This year’s 
event will be held at beautiful Ruffled Feathers Golf 
Course in Lemont, IL.  
 
For further information go to: Golfinvite.com/TrinityGolf. 
 
Blessings,  
Mr. Landgrave  
 
 

Thought of the Week: 

Before you pray: BELIEVE 

Before you speak: LISTEN 

Before you spend: EARN 

Before you write: THINK 

Before you quit: TRY 

Before you die: LIVE 

 

 

Follow Trinity School on 
Social Media 
 
New school Twitter account: 
@TLBRschool 
 
Principal Landgrave’s Twitter 
account: @AaronLandgrave 
 
Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/MyTrinityLut
heranSchool/ 
 

        

http://www.mytls.org/
https://www.golfinvite.com/events/Default.aspx?pageName=TrinityGolf
https://www.facebook.com/MyTrinityLutheranSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/MyTrinityLutheranSchool/


Physical Fitness Awards 
 
Congratulations to the students below who were 
recognized with fitness awards for the third quarter.  
 
National Awards  
2nd grade:  
Quinn Murray  
Cole Perakis  
Alexander Fotos  
 
3rd grade:                                           
John Perakis                                    

 
4th Grade:   
Aryanna Elizondo  
 
6th grade:  
Katie Steinhagen  
Matthew Gerhardt  
 
7th Grade:  
Peter Halpin  
Ava Franco  
Cody Carrig  
Josh Freese  
 
8th Grade:  
Trent Workman  
Abby Ernst  
Ruby Radosevic  
 
Presidential Winners 
Mishayla Davis, Peter Fotos, Danny Murray, Dan 
York, Georgio Kavalas, Ben Winterroth, Josh 
Winterroth and David O’Keefe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 
  

PAWS News and Events   
 

Spirit Wear Available  
Have you seen the Spirit Wear samples on display 
in the school lobby? This is a small sample of items 
available for purchase. More choices are available 
online. Order forms are available in the school 
office and will be sent home with the students soon!  
If you’d rather go online to purchase, simply go to 
http://justmytees.com/product-category/trinity and 
place your order there. Remember, shipping is free 
for all orders coming to Trinity for pickup (enter 
code Trinity at checkout).  Any orders being 
shipped elsewhere will incur the shipping charge. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
We exceeded our Scholastic Book Fair goal this 
year. Thank you to all who supported the fair!  Mr. 
Landgrave was gracious enough to fulfill his 
promise to eat BUGS. The kids watched and 
cheered him on as he chowed down! 
 
Box Tops Store 
Our April Box Tops store dates have been set:  
Friday after school on April 7 and April 21.   
 
April Trivia Night 
We had such a great turnout for the January Trivia 
Night that many are requesting another opportunity 
to test (and retest) their trivia knowledge. So Friday, 
April 28 it is! We will once again invade Papa 
Passero’s in Westmont for pizza, drinks and trivia.   
 
Get the sitter lined up and start reading up on 
useful and useless knowledge! More information 
will be coming in the following weeks. Please 
remember, you do NOT need to hav 
e a team in order to join. Many people form teams 
once they’re there. 
 
Crazy Hair Day 
Congratulations to the 3rd grade class for winning 
crazy hair day! Many kids and staff went above and 
beyond to showcase their creativity as seen below!  
 

 
 
 K-8 Students                

Summer Extended Care 
Registration Forms Available 
 
If you or someone you know wants to utilize Trinity’s 
Kid’s Extended Enrichment Program (K.E.E.P.) this 
summer, please pick up a registration from at the 
school office or from K.E.E.P. personnel.  
 
K.E.E.P. Summer Care is available June 5 - August 
11 for three-year-olds (must be potty-trained) 
through 8th graders. K.E.E.P. will be open from 7 
a.m. – 6 p.m. Monday through Friday (earlier arrival 
times may be available). The cost is $6/hour, 
$40/day or $175/maximum per week per child. A 
discount for siblings in an immediate family is 
offered—see registration form for complete 
information.  

http://justmytees.com/product-category/trinity


 
 

  

 
 
 
 

3/17 Hard Hat, End of third quarter, Basketball Clinic 

 

3/18  Polish Language School 

 

3/20  Spirit Stick 

 

3/21  Chess Club 

 

3/22  Chapel, Soccer Shots, Lenten Services @ 10 and 7 (Rejoice Choir sings @ 7 service)  

 

3/23 Step-up Night 6:30 (invite potential families to join you!) 

 

3/24 Report Cards sent home, Basketball Clinic BIG GAME, Spring Break Begins 

 

3/25  Polish Language School 

 

3/27-31  Spring Break 

Upcoming Dates 

Rejoice Singers Sing  
March 22 
 
The Rejoice Singers (grades 3-4) will be singing at 
the midweek Lenten service on Wednesday, March 
22 at 7:00 p.m. Students should meet in the church 
lower level at 6:40 p.m.  
 
Come and join us for chili and hotdogs starting at 
5:45 p.m. Trinity's Elders will be serving the meal.  
 
Please let Mrs. Wendte know if your child is unable 
to sing that Wednesday evening. 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Trinity Spirit Wear 

 

Car decal $5.00      $16.00    $15.00 

________   Red-Men’s/Woman’s________  Red-Men’s/Woman’s________ 

Black-Men’s/Woman’s_______  Black-Men’s/Woman’s_______   

     Glitter______ 

Please list quantity & size for each item 

      $25.00        $20.00  Return to school office by March 17th  

Red________   Children’s only  Make checks out to Trinity PAWS/PTL 

Black________   White writing_______ Family Name______________________ 

Glitter_______   Glitter writing_______     More options www.justmytees.com/trinity 

 

 

 

http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-car-window-decal
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-polo
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-tiger-paw-cotton
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-tigers-hoodie-glitter-option
http://justmytees.com/product/trinity-tigers-sweat-pants-youth-white-or-silver-glitter

